
Clark Atlanta University
Office of Development and 

Institutional Relations

30TH ANNIVERSARY SALUTE 
AUC CIVIL RIGHTS MOVEMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Planning Committee

FROM: Brenda H. Cole, Co-Chair Planning Committee

DATE: October 4, 1990

RE: MEETING REMINDER

Thank you for your participation on the Planning 
Committee for the 30th Anniversary Salute to the former AU 
Center Student Organizers of the Committee on the Appeal for 
Human Rights. Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
October 10, 1990, 5:30 p.m. at Holly Hill. Refreshments will 
be served.

Committee Chairs, please be prepared to make brief oral 
reports and submit written reports. Thank you again for your 
support.

BHC:tw

Enclosures: Minutes of the September 6 and 19 Planning Committee Meetings
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